
 

PROSPECTIVE MEMBER INFORMATION 

Dear Prospective Member, 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to Overlook Ladies Golf Association (OLGA).   

OLGA was formed in the late 1970’s to promote interest in the game of golf and develop camaraderie 

among female golfers.  OLGA is a non-profit organization and offers weekly play on Tuesday mornings 

along with organized competition for its members.  USGA rules are followed.  Membership in the 

OLGA League is open to any female golfer with a USGA handicap of 48 and below.   

Article 3, Section 2 from the OLGA By-Laws states:  A prospective member must submit score card 

following either 54 holes/3 rounds of golf played and score card attested (from a course that is rated 

and sloped) and have a 48 or below handicap to be accepted for membership, but will play to a 48 

handicap for tournaments.  These scores must not be older than (1) year and must be submitted to 

Overlook Golf Course pro shop and/or the Membership Chairperson for verification.   

 

Once verification is established, the Membership Chair will contact you to confirm your interest in 

joining OLGA.  Membership dues are currently $75 per person and payable to OLGA by the end of 

March.  Active OLGA members are automatically enrolled into the USGA’s GHN Handicap Service at 

Overlook.   

 

Scheduled play days are Tuesday mornings with a standing tee time starting at 7:30 AM.  If needed, 

the first two early tee times are reserved for those ladies that still are in the work force.  Tee times run 

every 10 minutes.   

 

Many of our members have been here for more than twenty years, but they know the importance of 

new members joining each season and always welcome new golfers with open arms.   

 

Once confirmed, the Golf Chair will provide you with a copy of the Membership Guidelines and 

Operating Code which includes valuable information to help you enjoy your experience as a member 

of OLGA.  However, if there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any 

questions.  Thank you for considering becoming a part of our tradition and we look forward to seeing 

you each week on the links! 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Chairperson 

 

 

 


